
Antonia Crater Elementary 
203 W. Foothills Dr. 
Newberg, OR  97132 

 
(503) 554-4650 

September 13, 2012 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
In an effort to promote pedestrian safety and student leadership at our school, Crater Elemen-
tary fourth & fifth grade students are invited to participate in the school crossing guard pro-
gram.  Interested fourth and fifth grade students will be trained and serve on crossing guard 
teams that assist in helping pedestrians cross Foothills Drive each morning or afternoon.  
These teams will need to arrive and be on duty by 8:00 AM in the morning, or stay until 3:25 
PM each afternoon.  Parents will need to provide transportation for students.  While on duty, 
the crossing guard teams will be supervised by a Crater staff member. 
 
We will have a Crossing Guard Training Meeting on September 18 @ 12 PM.  Please indicate 
by signing that you give permission for your child to participate in this program.  If you have 
any questions, please call 503-554-4651.   
 
Thank You, 
 
 
Kim Peck 
Crossing Guard Coordinator 
 

I give my child permission to participate in the Crater Crossing Guard Program .  I also under-
stand that I will need to arrange transportation for my child to participate in this opportunity. 
 
Name of student____________________________   Teacher _________________________ 
 
______ AM Crossing Guard (8 - 8:25 AM)      _______ PM Crossing Guard (3:05 - 3:25 PM) 
(Please note on the calendar on the back any days/weeks your child would be unavailable.) 
 
 
Parent Signature___________________________________     date_____________________ 

Please return this form to your teacher by Monday, September 17 


